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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebeesorphans@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th November 2010

TO SPONSOR - COORDINATOR BRYNHILDUR

FROM LITTLE BEES SCHOOL

Dear Coordinator of Little Bees Project,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM SEPTEMBER TO NOVEMBER 2010

I want to come to your attention to say thank you for the whole year donations which have landed to Little Bees Centre, where the money has touched their hearts. There is a change, little by little since Friends of Africa met Little Bees in poor environment, but we have great change. We are happy with your candle burning in Little Bees. 

We received 191 dollars for building fund, our expenditure is as follows: 

191 dollars x 75 = 14,325 for Little Bees new floor in new building 

Ballast
1 ton 2000 @ 3 ½ tons 
=   7,000.00

Sand 

1 ton 2000 @ 3 ½ tons 
=   7,000.00



1 kg Iron sheet nails 
=      325.00
Total 





= 14,325.00

I have attached the pictures of ballast and sand waiting to finish the floor in new building. We have bought building materials ready, we are waiting for the school to be closed. Last term we had by-election in our Starehe Constituency, where we had no chance clear the floor, but during x-mass we shall have done a lot to our new building. 

Thank you.

Best regards, 

Mama Lucy. 
